From: MAROLYN

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB 797
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 4:44:42 PM

| urge all of our legislators to pass this bill. There is no reason why people with
criminal records should have access to any guns. Don't let the few people in the NRA
keep us from passing safe gun laws. Sincerely Marolyn Tarrant
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